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�


Happy Trails!  �





MHTA Board


President: Sharon Thomsen: animalover00xx@yahoo.com 


Vice Pres: Evie Winter: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ewinterfineart@aol.com" �ewinterfineart@aol.com� 


Treasurer: Anne McGrath: � HYPERLINK "mailto:annyoakleaf@yahoo.com" �annyoakleaf@yahoo.com� 


Secretary: Laura Susmann: � HYPERLINK "mailto:laura@susmann.com" �laura@susmann.com�


Newsletter/Website: Krys Swan: ksd_zine@yahoo.com














Monadnock Happy Trails Association


Meets: First Monday of each Month at the Swanzey Congregational Church, Swanzey Center, NH�Visit us at � HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.yolasite.com" ��www.mhta.yolasite.com� and Facebook!

















• Mike Blair of the Southwest Region Planning Commission was our guest speaker. He gave an informative explanation of GPS devices noting that there are 24 satellites orbiting the earth and a GPS unit needs to connect with three of those to function properly. There are several good brands including Garmin, Magellan and Trimble. As well, many Blackberry and cell phone units are equipped with GPS technology if you have the software to enable it. Mike offered to come to another meeting when we can be outdoors for an active demonstration of the units.


• Sharon explained a new organization formed to help horse owners in time of need, Beckys Gift in memory of a young horsewoman killed in a traffic accident. They will be accepting cash donations as well as items for an upcoming auction. Sharon will get more details for us. 


• Sharon suggested we create a welcome brochure for new members to include our mission statement.


• The next meeting will be held Monday, April 5; 6 pm for officers and board members, 6:30 for the general meeting.
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March 2010 �Meeting Highlights





• A meeting of the Monadnock Happy Trails Association was held Monday, March 1, 2010 a 6:30 p.m. at the Congregational Church in Swanzey. �President Sharon Thomsen called the meeting to order at 6:37 p.m.�Treasurer Anne McGrath reported the bank balance is $1,405.90 as of 2/28/10. John Whitney made a motion to accept the report, Beth Phippard seconded and the motion passed. �Secretary Laura Susmann reviewed the minutes of the 2/01/10 meeting. John Whitney made a motion to accept the minutes as read, Beth Phippard seconded and the motion passed.


• John reminded the group that Mead Brook Equestrian Center in Jaffrey will be hosting an open house March 6 and 7 from 10-5 each day; bring a chair for the demos. Also, they will be hosting a four show series this year; further information can be found at Clark-PerformanceHorses.com.


 


•Sharon presented gifts of appreciation painted and donated by Evie Winter to the outgoing officers for their years of service to the club.


Beth Phippard is working on a camping weekend at the Wagonwheel Campground in Warwick, MA the weekend of June 18, 19, and 20. E-mail or phone Beth with your human and equine head count at Hkm1950@yahoo.com or 352-6970.
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